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Saturday, July 10 of 2021
WEEKLY MESSAGE OF THE VIRGIN MARY, ROSE OF PEACE, TRANSMITTED AT THE MARIAN
CENTER OF FIGUEIRA, MINAS GERAIS, BRAZIL, TO THE VISIONARY FRIAR ELÍAS DEL SAGRADO
CORAZÓN DE JESÚS

My dear children,

I wish, with ardent love, that at the next Prayer Vigil of July 12, all Marian Centers offer at least one
decade of the Holy Rosary in order to support and accompany their Celestial Mother in the sacred
task of liberation and rescue of the most lost souls.

I also wish, with ardent devotion, that families gather within their homes and prayer groups to
spiritually accompany this task of the Mother of God. In this way, My beloved ones, you will be
united from the heart to the special mission that the Divine Mother will carry out on that day.

On July 12, the Sacred Lady of Peace will be entering spaces of humanity where many souls
disappear without explanation.

As a Mother of help and protector, My wish is to be able to reach everyone who unjustly suffers
from human and organ trafficking, which is a very serious arrow stuck in the Heart of My Lord.

This is why, from now on, I invite you to make your prayers fervent so that the unbreakable chain
of evil, sustained by many lost children of Mine, may be cut by the powerful intervention of Saint
Michael the Archangel, and thus souls may be liberated from the disguised slavery of these times.

I wish, with ardent purity, that the world will listen to My supplications; in this way I will also be
able to appease this sorrowful wave of the pandemic that takes to hell many souls who do not
confess nor ask for forgiveness.

 From now on, and always, I will be grateful to you.

Who leads you to the Peace of the Heart of the Kingdom of God,

Your Mother, the Virgin Mary, Rose of Peace


